From: Steve Ewart

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 2:47:51 PM

To: councilcomments@jonesboro.org <councilcomments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Please vote to continue the COVID-19 curfew

The COVID-19 curfew was put in place to help relieve pressure on our first responders and to limit late-
night/early morning public activity to essential matters. In that | have heard informally that Jonesboro’s
hospitals have finally begun to treat COVID-19 infected patients, now does not seem to be the proper
time to restrict reasonable, science-based restrictions on public activity.

Some time in the near future, | pray that COVID-19 ceases to be an existential threat to us. At that time
we can begin to cancel restrictions and to determine what our “new normal” will be. At this point we
are still under attack by the COVID-19 enemy and it is not the time to take “him” lightly.

Please vote to continue the COVID-19 curfew.

Thank you for your service. Please care for yourselves and those who depend on you.

Steve Ewart
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